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Comments: I am opposed to Project 63649 Trails at Mena because this area is an important wildlife corridor that

needs to be protected.  I request that all development be postponed until after the required environmental impact

studies have been completed, so as to minimize disruption to wildlife.  I further request that the Ouachita Trail

and the hiking-only trails at Queen Wilhelmina remain as hiking-only.  

 

Martha Nixon


